
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

22nd September 2020  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Local walk to Outwood Co-op – Thursday 1st October (PM) 

 

As part of the Year 1 curriculum, in Geography we are learning all about our local area and in Science we 

are learning about plants.  

 

The children will be using maps to navigate to the Co-op and will also be exploring plants along the way.  

 

Children are required to wear academy uniform and school shoes as normal. Please ensure children have a 

suitable coat (weather dependent).  

 

The children will be placed in small groups and every effort will be made to ensure social distancing is 

maintained from the wider public. 

 

If you would like your child to take part please complete the reply slip and return to your child’s class teacher 

by Tuesday 29 September. 

 

Thank you in advance 

 

 

 

Year 1 team 
 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Local walk to Outwood Co-op 

 

Child’s name ________________________________________________         Class____________ 

 

Can take part in the walk to Outwood Co-op on Thursday 1st October  

 

Signed __________________________________________(Parent/Carer)         Date____________ 

 

 

 

 

 


